FROM	NAME & TITLE	Rebecca Woods, Esq., Executive Director	CITY OF	
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Environmental Control Board 200 E. Lexington Street, Suite 100	BALTIMORE	AN ALIO
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill # 15-0200R Valet Parking Program	MEMO	1797

DATE:

February 12, 2015

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council Attn: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

The Baltimore City Environmental Control Board (ECB) is pleased to have the opportunity to respond to Council Bill #12-0081, Valet Parking Program. The purpose of the bill is to implement a regulatory scheme for valet parking in Baltimore to include an application process, licensing process, and citation process for violators of the provision.

Since the approval of the bill, there have not been any citations issued and in the future the ECB anticipates that the number of citations that will be issued for a violation of the relevant provision will have no significant impact on ECB operations. For this reason ECB has no objections to this bill.



No